
Milwaukee County

Legislation Text

From the Chief Human Resources Officer, Department of Human Resources, requesting authority to
execute a three-year contract, with two optional one-year renewals, with Aurora Health Care at a not-
to-exceed annual amount of $160,000 for the provision of occupational health services.
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